
Class Eight/Nine 
Friday 3rd July 2015 

Project  
 

Remember your homework is due on Monday 6th July. 

For your next project we would like to extend the work that we have been doing on 
mapping. Your task is to draw a map of your journey to school. You need to think 
about all the left and right turns you make, which roads you walk down and cross, 
and what interesting places you pass along the way. Please include lots of 
pictures of the places you pass on your map. Your map should be so good that I 
could use it to travel from your house to school! 

Be creative with your map. It does not need to look anything like a map you would 
buy, but it should contain plenty of detail and most importantly, be useable. Once 
you have made it, try to use it to come to school.  

Spellings  
 

By next Thursday (9th July) you need to learn some of the ‘fer’ words – remember 
to think carefully about the number of ‘r’s each word contains. 
 
referring, referred, referral, preferring, preferred, transferring, transferred 

reference, referee, preference, transference 

 

English 
 

Following our visit to the Archives in the York Explore Library we will analyse 

letters of thanks and write some letters of our own. Who do you think we need to 

write a letter of thanks to? 

Other Notes 
 

Don’t forget that Monday is sports day! Remember to come dressed in the colour 
of your house and bring a water bottle.  

 

We will be spending the whole morning on Friday in our new classes. 

 

If you have any lines for the play, please make sure you learn them over the 
weekend! 


